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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 COMM - Mass Communication        C. Meneses 
 
v Temporary Process to Streamline Certificates of Achievement: At the October 30th meeting, CCC 

approved a temporary process to streamline local approval of existing non-transcriptable certificates and 
low unit certificates of achievement, to be modified into certificates of achievement. The document outlining 
the process may be found on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. 

 
v “Placement” Language on CORs: As part of the ongoing work across campus to address AB 705, at the 

October 30th meeting CCC approved new language to replace references to “placement” in the 
prerequisite, corequisite, and Advisory statements on course outlines of record. Such language will be 
replaced with “equivalent” (e.g., “Completion of MATH 105 or equivalent”). The proposed timeline for 
implementing this new language is winter 2019 quarter, and Mary will be taking care of any necessary 
COR updates. Moving forward, please make sure to use this new language, wherever applicable, on your 
CORs. If you have any questions, please contact your Curriculum Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Certificate Creation Workshops: Our hands-on workshops are happening soon! If you are working to 

modify an existing certificate (as part of the streamlined process) or would like to know more about the 
program creation process, we encourage you to attend! The workshops will be held on Tuesday, 
November 6th @ 2:00pm, and on Wednesday, November 7th @ 9:00am. Please RSVP to Paul and Ben 
for location info and to be added to the calendar invitation. 

 
v CourseLeaf Implementation Team: As announced in a previous Communiqué, we have selected 

CourseLeaf as our new curriculum system. We are still looking for people to join the implementation 
team—please reach out to Paul for details! 

 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html

